
 
 
 
  Keeping Your Future Bright! 

 

 
June 1, 2012 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4 
 
 
ATT: Kirsten Walli 
        Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 

Affidavit for  
Smart Metering Entity 
Smart Metering Charge  
Board File EB-2012-0100/EB-2012-0211 
 

 
Pursuant to the Board’s Letter of May 18, 2012 regarding the above noted matter, enclosed please find 
an affidavit proving the that the “ Notice of Application by the Smart Metering Entity for Approval of a 
Smart Metering Charge” and  “Notice or Proceeding to Determine the Appropriate Recovery and 
Allocation of the Smart Metering Charge”  has been added to Woodstock Hydro’s Website. 
 
A copy of the application and pre-filed evidence is available for public viewing at Woodstock Hydro 
Services Inc.’s office. Further, any additional materials as they are developed for the Combined 
Proceeding will be made available for public viewing. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Patricia Eitel CGA 
Manager of Accounting and Regulatory Affairs 
Woodstock Hydro Services Inc. 
 
Encl. 




